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August 20, 2009, Ad hoc TGp Teleconference

Attendance: 

Lee Armstrong, Armstrong Consulting 

Wayne Fisher, ARINC 

Randy Roebuck, Sirit
Wendong Hu, STMicroelectronics

Dale Sumida, Kapsch

Francois Simon, ARINC

John Kenney, VSC2

George Vlantis, STMicroelectronics

Lee Armstrong opened the teleconference at 3 PM Eastern time. Wayne Fisher volunteered to take minutes for the teleconference.  Lee asked if there were any questions on the rules for our teleconference.  

The agenda for this teleconference was to prepare to go to Sponsor Ballot.

Wayne noted that the Sponsor Ballot Pools were now open for TGp, TGu, TGv, and TGz.

Lee said he wanted to discuss the comments and determine what comments can be declined.

Lee said Randy and Alastair have withdrawn their comments.
Lee asked everyone to please review all comments to see if we can reject any of them. If we don’t have grounds to reject the comments, we will ask those individuals to withdraw their comments.  Lee will contact them.

Wayne said that Alastair had reviewed the comments and provided an initial rejection for comments 10, 11, 13, 14, and 39.
There was a discussion on comments 20 and 21 regarding normative text in a footnote.  John and Lee thought normative text was not allowed in a footnote.  This will have to be addressed.
Lee talked a bit about the timing of Sponsor Ballot.  If in September we get a clean Recirculation Letter Ballot we can immediately go to Sponsor Ballot and should be in Sponsor Ballot before November. John asked if we will need to go to another recirculation Letter Ballot.  Lee said no, we should be able to go straight to Sponsor Ballot.

John asked if the Sponsor Ballot pool is static.  Or can he join later? (John is having a problem getting his IEEE Standards Association membership approved.)  Lee said, yes, the Sponsor Ballot is static, i.e., once it is formed it is fixed.  You can’t join later.

Wayne said that the minutes for last week’s teleconference and the updated Master Spreadsheet were now available.  

Lee thanked all who joined the call.

The teleconference was adjourned at about 3:20 PM Eastern time.

Lee will send out a notice of when the next teleconference will be held.
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